
From: Gifford Broderick <rgbroderick@snet.net>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2022 10:14 AM 
To: Wrinn, Michael <Michael.Wrinn@WILTONCT.ORG> 
Subject: Generator for Wilton Congregational Church 
 

CAUTION: This email came from outside the Town network. Is it authentic? Don’t click until you 
are sure. 
 
 
Michael, Attached are the architectural drawings showing the modifications to install the generator 
inside the Church and the noise report. We received Historic Commission approval for the Chimney and 
tentative approval for the intake louver on the back of the Church. They would like to see the louver 
installed to decide if they want a screen in front of it. Also attached is the latest site plan which does not 
show the window wells underneath the handicap ramp. The permit has been filed by Petretti & 
Associates, the General Contractor, we just want to make sure there is no zoning issue. I will send you 
the mechanical, electrical and electrical drawings seperately. Let me know if you need anything else so 
we can get back to the building department. Regards 
Gifford Broderick 
203-257-0525 
rgbroderick@snet.net 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:rgbroderick@snet.net
mailto:Michael.Wrinn@WILTONCT.ORG
mailto:rgbroderick@snet.net

